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Fwd:

Mon, Jun 9, 2014 at 5:04 PM

Ron Allen <rallen@utah.gov>
To: PublicSenice Commission <psc@utah.gov>

—————————— Forwarded message -—-----—-

From: Greg Graham <grahag@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jun 8, 2014 at 4:43 PM
Subject: Support solarl

To: rallen@utah.gov

Dear Chairman Allen,

Utah has amazing solar resources and should be a national leader in rooftop solar, but ranks only 31st in the
nation for solar homes.

Now, Rocky Mountain Power is trying to impose a solar tax that will prohibit Utah from ever being a national solar
leader.

Don't penalize customers who want to generate clean solar energy. Support solar and Utah's clean energy future.
Both yours and our future depends on it.
Sincerely,

Greg Graham

Ron Allen, Chairman
Utah Public Senice Commission

https:/#fmail .google.com/mail /b/325//0/7ui=2&ik= 4a07dad0d98vew=pt&s earch=inbox&th= 146820257 abc588simi = 148826025 7abe 158

11



